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Information Letter no. 04-2023 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
In order to promote knowledge and collaboration between Federations in the  U-14 age 
category, which is also the field of promotion, marketing and communication as  anticipated 
in  information letter no. 2-2023, from January 20, together with contribution of the Italian 
Fencing Federation, the European Fencing Confederation will organize a course for                   
Fencing Managers from 11-15.05.2023 in Italy.  
 
The Italian Federation will bear the costs of hospitality, board and lodging. The EFC will 
subsidise participants based on the EFC Solidarity Programme project, which is already 
published on the EFC website. The subsidy is to cover mainly travel expenses. 
 
If you wish to attend the course you are requested to complete the attached xls file and 
send to solidarity@fencing-efc.eu by March 15.  
 
Please let me remind you that this course is organised for 12 persons. Therefore each 
federation may propose only one attendee. If the number of applications will be higher the 
EFC Executive Committee will select attendees based on objective criteria.  
 
All other necessary information such as: exact schedule, place, transport and accommodation 
will be provided to selected participants at a later date.  

 

 

 

 

Jacek SLUPSKI 
Secretary General 

 
 

   European Fencing Confederation 

   Confédération Européenne d’Escrime 
 

 

General Secretariat | Grójecka street no 65, 02-094 Warsaw | phone/fax: +48 22 827 28 25| 
mobile: +48 721 712 305| e-mail: js@fencing-efc.eu | www.eurofencing.info 

 

  
 February 8, 2023 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Information Letter no. 04-2023 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
In order to promote knowledge and collaboration between Federations in the  U-14 age 
category, which is also the field of promotion, marketing and communication as  anticipated 
in  information letter no. 2-2023, from January 20, together with contribution of the Italian 
Fencing Federation, the European Fencing Confederation will organize a course for                   
Fencing Managers from 11-15.05.2023 in Italy.  
 
The Italian Federation will bear the costs of hospitality, board and lodging. The EFC will 
subsidise participants based on the EFC Solidarity Programme project, which is already 
published on the EFC website. The subsidy is to cover mainly travel expenses. 
 
If you wish to attend the course you are requested to complete the attached xls file and 
send to solidarity@fencing-efc.eu by March 15.  
 
Please let me remind you that this course is organised for 12 persons. Therefore each 
federation may propose only one attendee. If the number of applications will be higher the 
EFC Executive Committee will select attendees based on objective criteria.  
 
All other necessary information such as: exact schedule, place, transport and accommodation 
will be provided to selected participants at a later date.  

 

 

 

 

Jacek SLUPSKI 
Secretary General 

 
 


